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Dear Space Coast Quilters

My thanks to Laura Grimsley for a great Pat Reid Baby Quilt
Contest. I'm always amazed at the beautiful quilts our members
make. Some, using Pat's patterns, are so simple yet elegant.
There are so many members working hard for the Guild, I can't
begin to name them all. Eileen Gunter is still working hard, at 94
years old, to make wheelchair quilts for Cracker Christmas. Carol
Plusch and her "I Spy" quilters have 40 quilts ready for the north
county VPK (3 and 4 year olds) program. We'll be needing Coastal,
Christmas, Space etc. items for Cracker Christmas. I know some of
you are working on those already.
There are always new patterns to try, and new techniques to learn.
Our First Vice-President, Karen Lee, will be presenting a quilting
challenge at our next meeting. So get those creative juices going.
Janet Romer will give us another piece of her Mystery Quilt, the
pieces are getting bigger every month. We have good classes
coming up on the first Wednesday of every month. Hope to see you
there.

Happy Quilting
Joyce



Space Coast Quilt Guild General Meeting April 19th, 2023

Call to order 9:30am

Pledge of Allegiance

April Birthdays

Karen Lee 1stVP – programs

Janet Treasurer – Jacksonville bus trip, sign up for September trip will start May

17th. Gay 2ndVP - Jo’s binding class for May. M&M trip around the block class for

June Laura G – Crayon quilt coloring class for July

Pat H Fat Quarters – winners Karen, Katie, Carol, Janet, and Robin

Nita Membership – 1 guest, 40 members and $64 for the church.

Janet Treasurer - In good order. Mystery Quilt

Beverly and Janet – Door Prize Winners Dottie and Laura

Sherrianne – Donations update, quilts donated to previous father Rob. Christmas stocking kits

are now available.

Carol P – I spy, 15 quilts turned in today, we have 40 ready for the schools and almost at goal for

Highway Patrol.

Joyce – Thank you card from Mona.

Katie – Secretary, food list, BOM square in a square 48 blocks

Joyce – Quilt retreat, no new business

Quilt tips – tall fold up hamper by machine for scraps from Sherrianne. Grippy spray instead of

grip dots for rulers from D.

Meeting Adjourned 10:10

Pat Reid Contest

Laura – Thank you Karen for all your help.

Winners

Special Category – Sherrianne, hand quilted Beatrix Potter quilt.

Pat Reid Pattern – Katie

Overall – Ellen H, 1930s reproduction hearts

Viewer’s choice – Karen, Winnie the Pooh

12 quilts donated and Laura will head this committee again next year.

Sherrianne – Show and Tell

Caddy Class- Janet, Nancy, Pam, Ellen, Maria, and Carol



-Janet, Sylvia, Beverly, Janet H – 2 quilts for the infusion/cancer center at the hospital,

Pam, Marla, Maria, Mary S, Ellen.

Presenter – 3 yard cut quilts with D, potential class for September. Patterns shown are

Harmony, balance, town square, farmhouse chic, perfect match, overnight sensation,

lightning, ribbons, broad strokes, county fair.

Jim Hernandez will be at the next meeting for scissor sharpening so remember to bring your

shears.
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Helping Hands

Laura Grimsley Long Arm Quilting 321-501-0679
Karen Lee Long Arm Quilting 321-720-1584

Janet Romer Labeling 321-269-4009
Linda Smith Long Arm Quilting 321-267-4785
Mary Snyder Long Arm Quilting 573-216-9093

Karen Sue Lynch Long Arm Quilting 321-567-5897

Fat Quarter of theMonth
Pat Hackenberg is your Fat Quarter Queen

January - Pinks/Reds June - Polka Dots
February - Space/Galaxy August - Stripes
March - Black and White September - Halloween
April – Pastels October - Fall Colors
May - Beachy November – Christmas



Food Helpers for May

Refreshments will be furnished by:

Sherri Lawson Jo Charvet

Judith Riddle Lorraine Juhl

Newsletter Editor Laura Grimsley 321-501-2031 mmemorys8@gmail.com
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I was not able to make an arrangement for a program with M&M for May 17th , however I
was able to have them back again on Nov 15th for a program (Best Intentions) .

I was researching possible replacements difficult on short notice. Then the email about
Mona’s party came out. I called Jeanette to let her know that this time was available.
She mentioned she suggested it last week and it was turned down. So I was thinking
how interested the members were in the crayon technique Laura shared at the last
meeting.

I called Laura and she and Karen M. will talk more in depth on this and announce the
class they will be leading in July since we don’t have a meeting July.

This will let those people who couldn’t hear what was being asked or said, some time to
prepare.

I truly believe we have a lot of talent in our guild and we need to take advantage of it as
well as new outside teachers.

I am prepared to present the next challenge, The Great Quilt Block/Color challenge as
well. I hope to give out the rules and pass out the blocks and colors at the same
meeting with it coming to end in August, or October unless there is a conflict in the
dates.

Respectfully Karen Lee
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Hi Everyone that signed up for the June 7th class Trip Around the block with M&M Sew
Charming.

If you wanted to make just one block

Here is the number of squares you would need

2 1/2" X 2 1/2 " 12

2 1/2" X 2 1/2 " 8

2 1/2" X 2 1/2 " 4

2 1/2" X 2 1/2 " 1 - Center



Thank You, to everyone that donated their time, fabric and talent to make a baby
quilt. We received 11 quilts that were judged and 1 bashful quilter that didn't want
to be judged.

A very special THANK YOU to Karen Martin for all of her help, I could not have
done it without you Karen. I promise that I will not be moving next year during the
Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest.

Special Category – Sherrianne, hand quilted Beatrix Potter quilt.

Pat Reid Pattern – Katie

Overall – Ellen H, 1930s reproduction hearts

Viewer’s choice – Karen, Winnie the Pooh

In the next little while
Immediately following the May 17th General Meeting we will have a
short presentation by Karen and Laura on how to color quilt blocks for
the July 5th class.

Jim Hernandez will be at the General Meeting June 21st to sharpen
scissors.

M&M will be back on Nov 15th for a program




